
Announcements for 10/19/23 
 

Attention all Tri-M Music Honor Society members!  Our first meeting will be held 
tomorrow, Friday, 10/20 at 8:15 a.m. in the chorus room.  Meet at the gate by the 
chorus room outside entrance at 8:15 tomorrow. Bring $10 for dues.  We will elect 
officers and discuss plans for the year.  If you have questions, see Ms. Mattingly in 
the chorus room. 

 

Hey, Bartram Bears!!  Do you like cookies?  Well, the Bartram Trail Choral 
Department, otherwise known as the Voice of Bartram, is holding a spirit night this 
afternoon at Crumbl Cookies in Mandarin from 5 - 7 p.m. Some of this week's 
special flavors include Molten Lava, Cookie Dough, and Cake Batter.  A percentage 
of all sales between 5 & 7 p.m. will go to benefit the chorus! Come out and support 
your fellow Bears!  Hope to see you there! 

 

Yearbook picture makeups and retakes for underclassmen and staff will be held this 
TOMORROW.  

 

Senior Counselors can nominate two BTHS senior students for the Lombardi and 
Stamps Scholarship.  This scholarship is for senior students who are applying to the 
University of Florida and the Honors program by Nov 1st.  Please see your school 
counselor if you are interested before October 25th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


